Chris O'Brien
e

From: Eric Shealy <ershealy@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 1:58 PM

To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Re: H6256, NO

My name is Eric Shealy (Portsmouth, Rl). Tx

On Mon, May 5, 2025 at 1:55 PM Eric Shealy <ershealy@gmail.com> wrote:
| am a Ri resident and boat owner who strongly opposes H6256. Reinstating a tax on boats will price us out of access
to our waters, driving both boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threatening local jobs, and negatively
impacting our ecanomy,

Please vote NO on H6256.

Thanks you



